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May 18, 1954

Dear Colonel Cross:

It would be appreciated if you could arrange the

military clearance for Mr. Roland D. Hunter, prospective E
manager for the Bando Hotel, to enter Korea. Mr. Hunter
is expected to depart the United States as soon as possible,

Yours sincerely,

YU Chang Jun
Office of the President

Lt. Col, James C, Cross
Special Assistant to the
Amy Commander
Headquarters, Eighth United States Army
Yongsan




